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Hello

Well, just like that winter showed up!

We had a fun fly planned but it was a little more cold and snowy than we were ready for. But 
then after it was all said and done it was not two bad out. We will be getting together on 
Saturday for the meetings for the next few months. Last meeting we voted on doing Saturday 
meetings because we feel we have more time to visit and fly and then no one is driving on slick 
roads in the dark. I’m also up for having some work Saturdays to work on planes or bring your 
project if you need help. If you have an idea for a workshop let me know. I think this will be a 
great way to get through the winter.

Last meeting I also mentioned getting a bigger table so we have more room to sit and visit. 
Well, boom just like that I found one and it is in the clubhouse. Thanks to your current member 
of the year, he bought it and I hauled it. Thanks also to some members that were out at the field 
that helped me unload it and set it up. It was heavy. We put the other tables in the shed for the 
winter, but this really gives us some more room in the clubhouse. I also replaced the lights in the 
clubhouse with some 8 ft led lamps that really brighten it up. There was some talk of getting a 
windsock over by the Quonset shed so I put one on a pole over there and ordered a larger one 
for the other pole. So now we have socks everywhere. Dan also got a little yellow cub weather 
vein that I put up.

I think we are set pretty good for winter, just a friendly reminder to make sure the heat is off 
when you leave the clubhouse. 

I wanted to also touch base on leaving planes at the clubhouse. We do not have a lot of room 
for storage and we have a lot of donations show up. So just be aware if you leave it there make 
sure you have a note on it and if it is a donation do the same. We can’t be responsible if it gets 
damaged or lost.

If you have nominations for member of the year I want to know and also think about officer 
elections coming up at the December meeting.

Looking forward to some Saturday get togethers, see you soon!

Destry 
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Larry’s Log

I recently received an email from the FAA stating 
its time renew my Small UAS Certificate of 
Registration. They couldn’t have made it easier. 
Just go to the provided website and follow the 
instructions. You need to login with your user’s 
name and password. Be sure to register as a 
recreational hobbyist. You are required to take the 
recreational UAS safety test (TRUST). I selected 
the AMA written test. Never fear, you can correct 
any wrong answers. Also, there is a section to 
register your airplanes. You need to identify at 
least one plane.  The cost is $5 to renew for 
another 3-years.  After completion, you get a new 
Registration Certificate and a test certificate.  
Remember, the flying field is a designated FAA 
site that does not require FAA submitted flight 
plans.  

Please get a FAA certificate, because it lets the FAA know the number of the recreational 
hobbyists and hopefully protects our “exception for limited recreational operations of unmanned 
aircraft”.  For more information visit faa.gov/uas.

Keep on flyin,

Larry

Gallatin Eagles Upcoming Events

November 11: Saturday, 10:00 AM, Meeting 
at the field.

December 9: Saturday, 10:00 AM, Meeting 
and Swap Meet at the field. Election of club 
officers for 2024 to be held.

(Monthly meetings during winter will be held 
at 10 AM on the 2nd Saturday of the month. 
Allows us to meet in the daylight, and maybe 
catch some air time!)

For more information on club events see our 
website: gallatineagles.org/calendar

Arizona Bound

I will be flying to Arizona 
this Friday for 10 days. 
Keith and I will attend a 
scale meet in Glendale on 
Saturday.  I'll be taking lots 
of pictures and enjoying 
75-80 degree weather.

Chuck Curtis.

https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
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Club Officers for 2023

President Destry Jacobs 581-4374
VP Larry Nelson 599-4222
Safety Officer  Ron Banta             600-6846
Events Coordinator & Webmaster

Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer 

Chuck Curtis 539-7863
Membership Coordinator

Chuck Banta 585-1225
Newsletter Editor 

Stan Johnson 585-7541

*Items for newsletter, please email to: 
sjohnson825@msn.com

And, a cool weather vane!!

mailto:sjohnson825@msn.com
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